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1 Sec. 1.  Department of Health and Human Services publication review.  
2 Resolved:  That the Department of Health and Human Services shall review the 
3 MaineCare Benefits Manual and other department publications and replace references to 
4 "substance abuse" with "substance use disorder" and shall ensure that language relating to 
5 persons with substance use disorder is consistent with respectful, "person first" language.

6 SUMMARY
7 This resolve directs the Department of Health and Human Services to review the 
8 MaineCare Benefits Manual and other department publications and replace references to 
9 "substance abuse" with "substance use disorder" and to ensure that language relating to 

10 persons with substance use disorder is consistent with respectful, "person first" language.


